
CCAC Members and Friends 
  
 

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee 
meeting will be held WEDNESDAY,  

September 16, 2009,  from 7PM to 9PM, 
in the Gorge A. Caravalho Activity Center Banquet 
Room, 20880 Centre Pointe Parkway, Santa Clarita 

  
 
 
 

 
This is the time that we should all take an extra moment to remember 9-11-01.  
It is a day that shocked and changed America. It should never be forgotten. 
  
Included in this months meeting will be: 
  
A city presentation will be provided on the currently planned Via Princessa extension.  
  
Cruz Caldera City of Santa Clarita's Code Enforcement Team will be providing information 
on: 
  

1) The Sign Ordinance and, how local businesses are affected.  He will also take 
comments from the audience on suggested changes and improvements to the 
ordinance. 
 
2) What is happening on the Extreme Neighborhood Makeover including a plan for 
Phase 1 (North Oaks) completion? 
 
3) UDC changes that have been suggested or are in process as a result of the Extreme 
Neighborhood Makeover 

  
There will be a discussion about results of the Storm Water and LMD Assessment District 
Ballot, and SCWD Water Rate Increase.  One thing that you can expect is to be paying more 
each year. 
  
City Elections are coming in April of next year.  Plans for another round of "Meet the 
Candidates" will be discussed along with issues that we feel are important for the CCAC to 
challenge or support. 
  
Concerns have been raised about the City's Bus Service.  Do you use Santa Clarita's public 
transportation?  Do you have an opinion about the service, safety and/or convenience?  This 
will be a time to let us know.  Think about what you like as well as where you believe 
improvements can be made.  We can then channel the information to the appropriate city 
staff without divulging the source. 
  
 As always, “Together We Can Make A Difference” 

 Alan Ferdman 
Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee (661) 713-9344 


